
RÉSUMÉ DIGEST

ACT 147 (HB 134) 2025 Regular Session Wilford Carter

Existing law authorizes the marshal to use a portion of his salary to supplement the salary
of a deputy marshal in addition to the compensation the deputy receives from the local
governing authority.

New law adds community policing as an additional source of compensation for a deputy
marshal.

Effective August 1, 2025.

(Amends R.S. 13:2079.1)


